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4th September 2023

Year 1 & 2 Phonics information session

Dear parents / carers,

You may have noticed that your child is coming home with new phonics information. This is because
we have changed our phonics scheme and we are now using ‘Little Wandle’. We would love to invite
you in for a phonics information session, so we can help you support your child at home with phonics.
This will be a relaxed and comfortable session, with tea and cake available, so we can just have a
chat about it together.

The year 1 and 2 phonics session will be on Wednesday 20th September at 8:45am - 9:30am. Once
you have dropped your child off please wait by the hall doors. We will be giving you packs to help
support you and your child at home.

We look forward to seeing you and thank you for your continued support.

Miss Read and Miss McCarthy
Phonics leaders
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